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Dear parents, 

 
The sun is shining, and our children have enjoyed school immensely over the last 

two weeks, we have lots to share with you and lots to celebrate. 
 

VE day celebrations were a huge success last 

week. The children enjoyed a very special 
worship with Mrs Novacki where they enjoyed 

‘news round’ from London.  This was followed 
by a very special afternoon tea and 

celebratory dancing, where we acted out that 
very special event 80 years ago! 

 

 
 

I love this photo of our whole school 
family, it really shows how lucky we 

all are.  Gorgeous children who are 
inspired to thrive by our dedicated, 

loyal and experienced staff.  This 
photo reminded us all just how happy 
we are, all the time!                                      

 
 

 
The children in class 1 have amazed 

me this week with their work in 
Geography.  They have been 
comparing Africa to the United 

Kingdom and all children were able 
to engage in this group activity.  

They had to work as a team to 
ensure the correct picture was 

allocated to the correct country, this 
prompted lots of discussion! 
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The children in class 2 became silk 
weavers this week in their art topic.  The 

determination, dedication and precision 
displayed by all the children in this 

activity was incredible.  The finished 
results were excellent! 
 

Class 3 are learning the trumpet this term 
in preparation for their performance with 

the Halle at Bridgewater Hall later in the 
summer term.  Their new music teacher is 

so impressed with our children and their 
dedication to a new skill, well done class 3! 

 
 

 
 

 
This week the year 6 children sat their SATs which are statutory across all schools 

when a child is in their last year of primary school.  We could not be prouder of the 
children in year 6 who have worked hard all year for these tests.  They are the most 

resilient, determined and hard working cohort and they take all challenges in their 
stride.  All this week they have been calm and focussed and ensured every paper 

was given 100% effort at all times.  However, we are most proud of the way they 
have supported each other and enjoyed the journey as a team.  They have cheered 
each other on, ensured strength was shared when needed and walked with each 

other every step of the way.  Incredible! 
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Year 6 and I have loved our daily breakfast each morning, next week just won’t be 

the same! 
 

 
 

In year 6 the children are treated like kings and queens each morning, in SATs 
week, this is very much a ‘Pott tradition’ to ensure our children enjoy the week and 

do their best.  Year 6 shone like stars this week, enjoy your weekend - you deserve 
it! 

 
As you can see it has been very difficult to pick just two merit winners this fortnight, 
here are our stars this week and last! 

 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Felicity 

Horacio 

Clark 

Albie 

Daisy 

Year 6 

 
 

Please don’t forget it’s our annual quiz night at school tonight.  This is to raise 
money for our playground, and we would love to see as many of you as possible.   
 

This quiz is for the whole family, with great prizes to be won!  
As always thank you for your continued support.   

 
Kind regards 

Mrs Willis 
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Diary dates 
 

Friday 16th May Quiz night, all families invited, 5.30pm start 

Sunday 18th May All age worship at church 10.45am, all welcome 

Thursday 22nd May Non uniform day for Rose queen – please bring a bottle 
School closes for half term 

Monday 2nd June School reopens for summer 2 

Tuesday 3rd June New starters visit 

Thursday 5th June Class 2 visit the silk museum 
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